ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed proposals to be received until 2:00 pm for Single Prime
Electrical Contract, on 02/14/2025, at Winston-Salem State
University, 1604-C Lowery Street, Winston-Salem North Carolina,
27110, for the O Kelly Fire Alarm project.

The project will consist of the replacement of the existing Fire Alarm Control Panel with an
addressable Fire Alarm Control Panel (FACP) suited for accepting all required addressable devices.
The Notifier FACP by Honeywell is WSSU campus standard. The existing fire alarm control panel
provides coverages for all common areas, mechanical, electrical rooms support closets etc. It is the
owner’s desire to have these detectors replaced with addressable detectors networked to a FACP,
which will replace the existing with one that gives the building complete coverage. The existing
horn/strobe devices, pull stations detectors, and duct detectors shall be replaced with new devices,
which will be compatible with the new FACP. Additional devices shall be installed as required to
meet NC DOA, NFPA, State and Local NC Fire and Building Code requirements. This includes all
electrical services. This project has been reviewed and approved for construction by the State
Construction Office.

Return Bid for O Kelly Fire Alarm on February 14 at 2:00pm

at which time the bids will be opened and read.

Complete plans and specifications for this project can be

obtained from F.M. Engineering PLLC, 218-1 South Swing Road,
Greensboro, North Carolina 27409 Telephone number (336) 391-8653.

during normal office hours at 9:00 - 5:00 by 01/12/2025.

Plan Deposit (Plans will be emailed to Bidders at no cost)

The state reserves the unqualified right to reject any and all
proposals.
Signed:

Tyrone Ledbetter
Project Manager of Design and Construction



